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Dear Parent 
 
As we approach our midterm holiday I'm sure everyone will be glad to have a 
break after what has been a most challenging winter lockdown for us all.  As a 
school community we have all been working hard to ensure our children's 
educational and emotional needs are being met as best we can in what are 
exceptionally difficult circumstances. 
  
We would, as teachers, like to pay tribute to your ongoing commitment to home 
schooling, which has been particularly exhausting as this is the third period of 
school closure in less than a year.  
 
As you are already aware DE has stated that schools will be closed until Friday 5th 
March which would mean a return on Monday 8th March at the earliest.  
 
The school will continue to provide remote learning except for our half term 
break from Monday 15th February to Friday 19th February. If there is any new 
information from DE during that week I will let you know. Please continue to 
check the website for updates.  
 
After Half Term the teachers will continue to set work through the portal and will 
endeavour to deal with any queries you may have. General enquiries can be sent 

to the school email address info@kilbroneyips.rostrevor.ni.sch.uk.  

 
I know that we are all hoping for  brighter days in the Spring with a return to face 
to face teaching in our schools if the health situation allows.  
 
Enjoy a well-deserved break, 
 
Regards 
 
D Moorehead 

 
 

mailto:info@kilbroneyips.rostrevor.ni.sch.uk

